
WEST DEEPING PARISH COUNCIL 
       

 

The Parish Council Meeting on  

Wednesday 22nd July 2020  

has been 

 

CANCELLED 
 

Unfortunately, due to technology problems, we will be unable to hold our scheduled online 
Parish Council Meeting on Wednesday 22nd July 2020. The date for the next meeting is 
currently under review although it is hoped that we will be able to hold this in the village hall 
again, subject to passing a suitable risk assessment. Further details will be provided in due 
course. 

 

In the meantime, if anyone has any matters that they wish to be brought to the attention of 
the Parish Council, please contact Ian Coles at wdparishclerk@gmail.com or on the 
telephone number below. 

 

Draft Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 13th May 2020 are available on our 
website. Alternatively, a paper copy of these can be obtained by contacting Ian Coles, Parish 
Clerk on 07979 906284. 

 

 

 

13th July 2020  

 


